
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting Oct. 4, 2022

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer Secretary:
Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Karen Daughrity, Jan Mikkelson, Sue Van Sickle, Richard Telles,
Tami Telles, Doug Laber, Past President Duane Peverill(absent)
Minutes review and approved: 1st Sue, Richard 2nd.
Correspondence: Thank you note
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education: Expenses sent to state. Asked of state: what is education?
Membership: Follow-up on expiring members. E-mail or letter, phone
calls.
Newsletter: Articles due Oct. 20.
Public Lands: Sequoia and Inyo in massive thinning program. NEPA in

process. New beatle in Tamarack trees.
Sunshine:
Shaver Lake: To be closed Oct. 30. New contact is Patrick Hansen.
Big Meadows: Closed
Old Business

1. EVENTS for 2022
Oct. 4 - Board meeting
Oct. 6-10 - Coastal Mounted Unit - (non BCHC-SJSU Event)
Oct.18 - Election meeting - Speaker Paul Barile
Nov.1 - Board meeting
Dec.6 - Board meeting

Dec. 10 - Christmas dinner
2023 EVENTS
Jan 19-23 MDO. $45 per pen. Drop dead date needed.
Feb. 16-19 Starlight Ranch
Mar. 24-26 Rendezvous Temecula.
April - Clovis Rodeo Parade
2.Election meeting - Speaker Paul Barile



Pizza to be served. RSVP needed. ALL need to RSVP.
3. Christmas Dinner -$45.00 per person. Dessert to be

decided. Muriel and Susan Hamar to decorate
New Business 1. Gorge W/P - See Marcee. Signs need to be finished.

More thinning and pruning needed.
2. Trails Program - Ruth per Debbie - work needed on backlog

of trail work.
3. Saw Classes - 2 opportunities for saw class. Mike Nolan to

instruct 1st Aide and Saw Certs. Per Debbie grant monies
available for training expenses.

4. State Meeting - Oct 8. E-bike webinar coming.
Next meeting Nov.1, 2022
Adjorn 7:15 Ruth 1st, Jan 2nd


